
CHANGES AND REMINDERS 

IMPORTANT!!! 

1. Check www.cpsc.gov website for recall and lead content standards. Items on the CPSC 
recalled list will not be accepted. ESKM will pull items from the floor that are accepted by 
mistake. 

2. Due to space considerations, Eastern Shore Kid’s Market will no longer accept: stuffed 
animals (only walking, talking or special stuffed animals will be accepted), used bows, 
headbands, socks, tights, underwear (these items must be new). 

3. NEW! Please sign up for 1 appointment time per 200 items. If you have 600 items, you 
should sign up for 3 consecutive appointment times.  

4. There is a limit of 20 pairs of shoes.  
5. There is a limit of 25 maternity items and 25 junior's items.  
6. PLEASE bring a bin/basket, marked with your consignor number, to simplify the return 

process at the end of the sale.  
7. We DO NOT accept checks as a form of payment.  
8. Please be sure your email, contact info and address are updated when you register for the 

sale! All checks will be sent out within 2 weeks of the sale and we will need your current  
address in our system! 

9. ALL SHOES MUST BE ZIP TIED TOGETHER! Shoes in bags are unacceptable.   
10. Remember to sign up for a volunteer shift! Volunteers earn more $$$, get paid first, shop 

the pre-sale first and get a night out of the house! 

 


